
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Introducing two of our hard working Social Workers
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, 
    I am Eunice Taaka, a social worker working with Rescue African Children in Buwenge, Uganda and I 
am a born again Christian. 
  I am so privileged to write to you. I am working with a diploma in social work which I completed four 
years back. And I am very proud of my course study. 
   At the moment, I’m unmarried and it’s my prayer to the Almighty God that He enables me to find a 
husband who is also born again and God fearing because I am a God fearing young lady.  
  On a sad note, both of my parents have passed on, but still, I thank God so very much for the love 
and protection towards my wellbeing. 
   I love working with children so much. It makes me so happy to be on staff with our organization and 
I thank our dear director for giving me such a chance to work here. I love the children and I feel so 
proud of all them.  
  We are thankful to you, our dear sponsors, for the love, care and all the kind support that you give 
to the children and us too.  Thank you so much and May the good Lord Bless you all. 
We love you, be blessed! 

Hello, greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, 
  I’m Ebiri Hadijah, a born again Christian, who loves God so much. I am a Social Worker with 
Rescue African Children.  I am so proud of my job. 
  I completed my studies in 2016 having a diploma in Social Works and Social Administration. I‘m 
so grateful to God that am doing what my heart always desired from the time I was at school. I’m 
so happy working with the organization because I have always loved working with the children. 
 I lost my daddy when I was five years old but I thank God for His protection and provision 
throughout my life time.  I give thanks that our director gave me an opportunity to work with 
Rescue African Children. 
 Through the opportunity given to me by the ReACh organization, I have gained skills and 
experience as well.  I’m also grateful that our children are being helped physically, spiritually, and 
academically. 
Thanks!        …..Ebiri Hadijah 
Note:  The Social Workers are so important to the effective administration of all interaction 
between the children and the sponsors.  They have more children on their caseloads than is 
sometimes feasibly possible.  We so appreciate their dedication to the worthy mission of ReACh. 
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Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 

Gifts received by February 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Please go to www.rescueafricanchildren.org and tap “Videos” to view the latest 
offering which documents the interventions ReACh has had to implement to navigate 
the restrictions posed by the Covid19 lock downs.  Omega School is patiently waiting to 
hear from the Ugandan Gov’t whether all school children can return to in-person learning.  
They were promised this would happen in January and it is Pastor Fred’s hope that they 
will celebrate with all returning children receiving a “new pair of shoes.”  Fred and his 
team have been faithfully praying for us through our difficulties and we ask that sponsors 
and their families, also continue to lift up our family in Uganda.  Thank you Sponsors for 
your amazing generosity and please find your year-end tax statements in this mailing. 
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